
CPRM, September 18, 2023 
PL-51-23 

Correspondence from David Bettencourt 
Council Members, Ladies, and Gentlemen, 

We, the residents of this peaceful neighborhood, have built our lives here with love and dedica�on. Our 
homes are not just structures of brick and mortar; they are sanctuaries of peace, where we have raised 
our families, celebrated life's milestones, and created memories that are etched into the very fabric of 
our existence. These homes are our refuge, our solace, and the backdrop to our dreams. 

But now, the shadow of a quarry expansion threatens to cast a pall over our lives. It is not just a simple 
expansion; it is a storm that could destroy the very essence of what we hold dear. Our homes, our 
community, our tranquility—all hang in the balance. 

Let me be clear; I do not speak against progress or development. I understand the importance of 
industry and infrastructure. But what we are faced with here is not progress; it is the wanton destruc�on 
of our way of life. It is the disregard for the years of hard work we've invested in crea�ng a haven for 
ourselves and our families. 

Consider the implica�ons of this expansion on our daily lives. Noise, dust, and heavy machinery will 
become our constant companions. Our once-quiet neighborhood will resonate with the deafening roar 
of machines, making it impossible to find respite in our own homes. The very air we breathe will be 
tainted with the dust and pollutants churned up by this expansion, posing a serious threat to our health 
and well-being. 

But the impact doesn't stop there. Property values will plummet, and our investments in our homes will 
wither away. Who will want to buy a house in a neighborhood overrun by a quarry? Our dreams of 
financial security and comfortable re�rements may crumble, and our children's futures may be 
jeopardized. 

Moreover, let us not forget the environmental toll of this expansion. Our local ecosystem, the flora and 
fauna that grace our surroundings, will suffer irreparable damage. We are custodians of this Earth, and it 
is our responsibility to protect it for future genera�ons. The quarry expansion shows a complete 
disregard for this duty. 

It is impera�ve that we stand together against this looming catastrophe. We must unite as a community, 
as neighbors, as friends, to defend what is righ�ully ours. Our voices, our concerns, and our passion can 
move mountains, and we must use that power to protect our homes and our way of life. 

We must con�nue to engage with our local authori�es, atend town mee�ngs (as we do this evening), 
and make our concerns heard, repeatedly. We must con�nue to rally support from environmental 
organiza�ons, legal experts, and all those who value the sanc�ty of communi�es like ours. Together, we 
are building a formidable force that cannot be ignored. 

In closing, I implore you to think not just of our present, but also of our future. We have the power to 
change the course of events, to prevent the desecra�on of our homes and our community. Let us stand 
up, speak up, and fight for what is righ�ully ours. Let us not allow this quarry expansion to cast a dark 
shadow over the lives we have built with love and let us preserve the peace and tranquility that make 
our community truly special. Thank you. 

David Betencourt 
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